
 

April 24, 2020 

 

Hello again families, 

Your teachers continue to 

miss you and wish you well.  

We hope you enjoyed the 

past week’s learning at 

home activities focused on 

Earth Week.  It is so 

important to remember 

ways to care for our planet! 

For the coming week, many of your activities will have to do with the season of spring.  For 

example, in science you will be thinking about habitats. You will consider what the plants and 

animals living there need to survive and how those needs are met.  You will also compare two 

different habitats to think of ways they are similar and different. 

For reading and writing this week, we would like you to consider where you are choosing to 

work.  You can watch some videos that describe how to choose “just right” reading and writing 

spots.  You will review the skills of deciding how to read, taking a sneak peek, and planning 

your writing.  Maybe you will even choose to read and write about spring! 

In math, some of your thinking will be centered around chickens and eggs.  You’ll have 

opportunities to find patterns, solve word problems and explain your reasoning.  By the way, 

you may need to know how many toes a chicken normally has.  Do you? (The answer is four.  

Shhh…       ) 

Finally, in social studies, you will have a chance to look at a map.  You will consider where on 

the map people live, work, learn and play.  Think about what kind of community the map 

represents.  Is it an urban, suburban or rural community? You will have the opportunity to 

make a map of your community as well.  Do you remember what kind of community Renton 

is? 

Always remember that your teachers are thinking of you every day and are always here to 

help. 

Take care, 

Ms. Lambert, Ms. Vance, Ms. Pang-Ching and Ms. Taylor 


